
Dear Shannen Koostachin Families, 

My sincere thanks to the families who were able to join us for our Open House last night.  To those of 

you who were not able to join us, know you were missed. I feel so grateful to be able to spend my days 

with your incredible children. We are so fortunate to have Shannen Koostachin School be our safe and 

comfy school. 

Wishing you all the best as we move into the weekend, 

Ms. Moore 

 

 

School is a time for dreams, every kid deserves this - Shannen Koostachin 
 

 

 


